
At Home 01.05.20 

Dear Maple Class, 

I hope you and your families are all still well and keeping busy. I am sorry about the technical 

difficulties last time - this is a learning process for all of us! 

Those of you who were at Greenway in Year 4 will remember that on your last day at Lincolnsfield, 

you had a VE (Victory in Europe) Day party. I am sure you know, but this Friday (8th May) is the 75th 

anniversary of VE Day – the formal end of World War II. Some of your activities are linked to this as 

a result.  

You might like to go to the Bletchley Park page and can find out how to celebrate VE Day 75 at 

home:  https://bletchleypark.org.uk/blog/celebrate-ve-day-at-home-with-bletchley-park 

 

I fished this out of my pond the other day. It is about 

3 cm long – see if you can identify what it is! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ziggy has been having far too much attention and has 

now decided that he can sit where he likes! 

Time for some re-training I think! 

 

 

I have found another competition for you to enter – design a creature this time. The details are in 

the ‘curriculum’ instructions.  

https://bletchleypark.org.uk/blog/celebrate-ve-day-at-home-with-bletchley-park


I hope you are able to spend some time outside – Mr Lewis has sent you some PE activities to do if 

you can.  

I am sending you more activities to complete over the next couple of weeks. Again, it may seem like 

a lot but if you work through it day by day and do what you can, you will be fine. You do not have to 

print anything out (unless you want to) – you can read it on a screen. 

The English:  

• ‘Underwater Writing’ 

• ‘Spooky Scientists’ 

• WW2 Reading  

• Old SATs Reading papers  

• Spelling  

Maths:  

• Money 

• Mean averages 

Curriculum: 

• research mammal classification 

• learn about UK National Parks 

• Code for Life 

• ‘Hand Jive Sequencing’  

• Add to the Year Book 

• What is your World View? 

• Art tasks 

• Learn French vocabulary 

We have been off school for quite a long time now; you are bound to be feeling a bit up and down 

at times (we all are!). Remember to keep talking to the people that you know you can trust about 

any concerns you may have.  

I have really enjoyed seeing what some of you have been up to – feel free to send me examples. 

Take care and stay safe,  

Mrs Adams 

julia.adams@greenway.herts.sch.uk 
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